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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 
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 Happy Friday! I hope 

you have had a great 

week! Tuesday, February 

8th will be parent teacher 

conferences from 2:00-

8:00 PM. We will have an early dismissal 

this day at 1:10 PM.  There will be REC 

afterschool. You should have received a 

note regarding your child’s conference 

time regarding meeting through zoom 

meeting/phone or in person.  

 

Parent Teacher Conferences provide a 

time to celebrate your child’s 

achievements.  I am very proud of the 

growth our students are making!   Thank 

you for all that you do to encourage 

learning at home, and for emphasizing the 

importance of school.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Linde Walter 

 

 

*In case of inclement weather: If 

District OR 1 were to have a late 

start, the school day would begin at 

10:00 AM and buses would run one 

hour and forty-five minutes later than 

the original pick up time.  

Valentine’s Parties 

Valentine’s Parties will be 

Monday, February 14th. 

Students may bring 

prepackaged store bought 

candy/items and Valentine 

cards to school, and these will be 

distributed to all students in the class. 

More information from your child’s 

teacher will be coming. 

 

Character Counts 
 

Our Character Counts Pillar 

of the Month is “CARING.”  

  

To care means to:  

 Be kind  

 Be compassionate and 

show you care  

 Express gratitude  

 Forgive others  

  Help people in need 

 
 

Save the Date 
KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 8th from 
9:00-11:00 AM. Be looking for more 
information coming soon regarding specifics for 
the day. Please contact the school office to 
register your child for KDG for the fall of 2022. 
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2022 Panther Ball Club Sign 

It’s that time of year to sign up your child 

for t-ball, softball, and baseball. This is for 

kids going into kindergarten and older. On-

line registration opened February 1st 

at https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherb

all.  

To sign up in person &/or check uniform 

sizes:  

Sunday, February 20th, 2:00-4:00 at the 

Palmyra Activity Center 

Wednesday, March 9th, 6:00-8:00 at Bennet 

Elementary 

 

February  
-8th Parent Teacher Conferences 

-11th No School Winter Break 

-14th Valentine Parties at 2:15 PM 

March 
-4th No School 

-11th No School 

-14th No School for students 

 

Fall Preschool Enrollment 
 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 

taking registrations for children who are 

interested in preschool.  Please call the 

office to place your child’s name on the 

list. 

Bennet Singers and Band 

Candle Pick Up 
5th/6th grade Bennet Singers and Band 

students the Barn Candles are finally in. 

Watch your email for information on 

pick-up time this Sunday afternoon. Mrs. 

Murphy-Robb and Mrs. Mcreight will 

email you and your family with details. 

 

 
Bennet Students and staff have 
been utilizing  technology through 
the use of Canvas and the Clear 
Touch.  
 
*Reminder there will be an early 
dismissal on Tuesday, February 8th  
at 1:10 for parent teacher 
conferences. 
 
No School on Friday, February 11th. 

https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherball
https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherball


2022 Panther Ball Club Sign-up 
for t-ball, softball, and baseball 
 
This is for kids going into kindergarten and older.  
 
On-line registration opens February 1st at: 
https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherball  
 
To sign up in person &/or check uniform 
sizes:  
Sunday, February 20th-  
2:00-4:00 at the Palmyra Activity Center 
Wednesday, March 9th-  
6:00-8:00 at Bennet Elementary 
 

https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherball


2.4.2022 
Chaffee Counselor Comments   

School counselors, Michael Chaffee and Mrs. Tessa Reiman, can be reached 
at Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net , Reiman.Tes@districtor1.net or 

402.780.5327 Ext 2008 for any issues that might be concerning you and/or 
your student in the realm of academics, college/career decisions, or 

social/emotional needs. 
 

 
 
 

mailto:Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net
mailto:Reiman.Tes@districtor1.net


 
 

On Tuesday, February 8, Palmyra Jr. Sr. High School will be hosting 
our second semester Parent Teacher Conferences. Just as we did in the fall, 
conferences and not required for students who are doing well in their 
academics and behavior. But conferences are highly recommended for 
students and parents who would like to discuss with teachers how they 
might be more successful in their classes. You should have already received 
and email invitation by your son or daughters teachers to meet either by 
phone, on Zoom, or in person. Please email me if I can be of assistance at 
Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net  

 

 

IMPACT PROJECT DECIDED 

Our Chick-fil-A Leader Academy gathered on Tuesday, February 1, to decide 
what the Impact Project would be to conclude this year’s academy. After a 

mailto:Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net


series of votes, the group decided on supporting our local Humane Society. 
Stay tuned as we determine what is need to support our furry four legged 
friends! Maybe you have some ideas?  We will be calling on everyone in the 
community to get involved! 

 

 
 
Get FREE help from EducationQuest 

1. Find free FAFSA Tools at EducationQuest.org to help you prepare for 
and complete the FAFSA. 

2. Call the location nearest you to set up an appointment for free 
help: Omaha – 888.357.6300, Lincoln – 800.303.3745, Kearney 
– 800.666.3721, and Scottsbluff – 800.303.3745, ext. 6654. 

 

https://www.educationquest.org/resources/fafsa-tools/


 

 

 

Tutoring by 
National 
Honor 
Society 
 
Tutoring will be 
offered at the 
Palmyra High 
School Library 
on Tuesday and 
Thursday from 
3:45 to 4:30 
pm.   
 
This tutoring is FREE and offered by our National Honor Society as a service 
project.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Chaffee at 
Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net  
 

 
 

 



Drawing to be held during the last Varsity Boys Basketball Game, Friday, February 18, 2022 

1 SIDE OF BEEF (processing fee included) 
Donated by Bruce and Kristi Kempkes 

 

1 COMFORT BEEF BUNDLE 
2 Beef Roast, 1 Rump Roast, Cube Steak, Stew Meat, 6 -1 lb Packages of Ground Beef  

Donated by HJ Bar Ranch 
 

2 HOGS (processing fee included) 
2 winners /1 hog per winner  

Donated by Jared & Allyson Sabatka / Joel & April Hatcher / Tom & Amy Fitzpatrick  
 

1 SMOKER BOX 
Donated by Blaz’n Grill Works 

 

1 $100 GIFT CARD TO AMAZON 
Donated by Post Prom Committee 

 

2 – WHOLE CHICKENS  
Donated by Smart Chicken 

 

2 - $50 GIFT CERTIFICATES TO ISLES PIZZA AND PUB 
2 winners / 1 certificate per winner 

Donated by Isles Pizza and Pub  
 

1 $100 GIFT CERTIFICATE TO CHICK-fil-A  
Donated by Chick-fil-A 

 
 

$5.00 a ticket or $20.00 for 5 tickets 
Tickets can be purchased at any home Varsity Volleyball, Football and Basketball game. Don’t need to be present to win. 

 



2022

2022



 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Give the gift of lasting memories. Buy your student a 2021-22 District OR-1 

yearbook!  The yearbook is a great way for your student to remember this year’s 

events at Palmyra High School   As a parent/guardian, you know the importance of 

remembering your child’s school memories and all of the people and events that 

made that time special.  The price of this year’s yearbook is only $40 for more than 

120 pages full of memories and colorful photos.   

 

Buy online with a credit card, debit card, or PayPal at yearbookforever.com 

or at school with the following form and either cash or a check made out to PHS.  

Ensure a copy is saved for you.  All orders are due May 2nd. 

 
 

 

 

 

Buy a PHS 2021-22 Yearbook 

http://www.yearbookforever.com/


 

GET YOUR RAFFLE TICKETS! 

 

The prize is a restored 1965 Buick LeSabre, 2-door red convertible valued at $28,000. 
 

Tickets are available from James Waltke, Dan Cummings or the Athletic Boosters and are 
$20 each. The Buick (weather permitting) will be on display along with ticket sales at 

HOME Varsity Contests for the duration of the raffle. 
 

The raffle runs through April 23, 2022. The drawing will be at the Olson Field Complex in 
Palmyra. The winner does not have to be present to claim the prize. 

 
Net proceeds go to the Foundation For Knowledge, District OR-1 Endowment Fund for 

the benefit of the Palmyra Athletic Boosters. 
 

For more information about the car please contact: James Waltke at (402) 423-9477 
(office) or (402) 430-1681 (cell) or Dan Cummings(Bombers Garage) at (402) 805-0507 

or go to District OR-1 School at www.districtor1.org or www.bombersgarage.com 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/815040391944123/user/503312154/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/OR1foundationforknowledge/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/groups/815040391944123/user/503312154/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/bombersgarage/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/District-OR-1-School-107353451595254/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
http://www.districtor1.org/?fbclid=IwAR0LQGVj27QtwZPhUrApJUgUQCASeDKT546hUDbKPVJL2T1_5Oc2CQWE-WU
http://www.bombersgarage.com/?fbclid=IwAR0LQGVj27QtwZPhUrApJUgUQCASeDKT546hUDbKPVJL2T1_5Oc2CQWE-WU
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